
 
	
	
July	2023	
	
Greetings	Fellow	Artists!	
	
Summer	is	here	in	all	her	glory!		I	hope	you	will	be	able	to	create	some	wonderful	
art	between	now	and	September.			
	
Our	98th	Annual	Juried	Exhibition	opening	reception	at	Creative	Arts	Group	was	a	
very	successful	event.		I	understand	that	the	attendance	was	around	120.		I	would	
love	to	hear	about	your	experience	if	you	were	able	to	attend.		And	a	BIG	thank	you	
to	Rebecca	Pollack	for	stepping	in	to	help	our	Hospitality	Chair,	Patricia	Lee,	who	
couldn’t	be	there	that	night.		Rebecca	did	an	excellent	job!	
	
Our	Summer	Party	will	take	place	August	5th	at	Ken	Weintrub’s	home	in	Sierra	
Madre.		More	details	are	included	in	this	Newsletter	and	I’m	sure	another	notice	will	
be	sent	to	all	of	you.		I	look	forward	to	seeing	you	there.			
	
If	you	are	in	an	exhibition,	art	fair	or	other	art	adventure,	please	let	us	know	by	
using	the	PSA	Member	News.		It	is	a	great	way	to	get	the	word	out	and	promote	your	
art.		We	can	also	post	your	event	on	the	PSA	Facebook	and	Instagram	pages	if	you	let	
us	know.	
	
I’m	sure	Larry	Rodgers	will	be	posting	information	about	our	2025	Centennial	
Exhibition	at	the	Pasadena	Museum	of	History.		However,	I	have	heard	that	the	
juried	take-in	for	our	Member	will	be	in	October	of	2024.		That	is	right	around	the	
corner	so	please	get	your	creative	juices	flowing	and	make	art!	
	
As	always,	thank	you	for	supporting	the	Pasadena	Society	of	Artists.	
	
All	the	best,	
Kathleen	to	some,	Kathy	to	others	


